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A Huge Thank You to Exertis!

We are beyond grateful to the
wonderful team at Exertis for their

incredibly generous donation of a 65"
SMART board to Holly Grove! 

We hope you had a great weekend!We hope you had a great weekend!
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Just a reminder there is no Merry Berries after school club this week due to the
Blackpool residential trip. 

Merry Berries will commence on Monday 3rd June. 

The accreditors and
LCC behaviour

consultants, Di and
Cath described

behaviour at Holly
Grove as 'EXEMPLARY'

and they were
delighted to award us

the 'Gold Award'.
A huge congratulations

to all the amazing
children and staff.
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 Well Done to Tia for her amazing work last week.  
She has been enjoying lots of fine motor skill

activities and has done some great Phonics work too!

Well Done Tia!
 

 Freya had a lovely weekend, visiting her Nan in Bridlington.
Freya made her family very proud, coping extremely well

despite the change in her routine.

Freya loved spending time on the beach and enjoyed the
refreshing sea air.
Well Done Freya!

Michael’s class had an amazing time at The
Sealife Centre last week. They enjoyed

identifying and observing the animals that
they had learned about in class,

We are holding our next Nibble and
Natter group on Tuesday 21st May 2024

from 1-3pm.

This is an informal group for our
parent's/carer's and you are welcome to
attend, have a brew and a chat. You will

also have the opportunity to speak to
Shagufta about any concerns or support

you require.

You are welcome to bring younger
siblings as long as they are supervised

during the group.

Please feel free to bring in any snacks to
share.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Our next Family Forum is being
held on the 22.5.24 at 10.15am

here at Holly Grove. 

We will be joined by Yasmeen
Suleman who is the Community
Senior Family Support Worker
from the Children's Family and

Wellbeing service. 

Yasmeen will be giving an update
on the new services that they

offer to all families. 

Please feel free to pop along and
find out more. 
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Physio Training

STAFF

Aisling’s Class - Harvey

Katie’s Class – Albie

Samantha’s Class – Tia

Rebecca’s Class - Aminah

Laura’s Class – Essa

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Cato

Julie’s Class - Talha

 Michael’s Class - Kye

Courtney’s Class -Scarlett
l

Josh’s Class– Freddie

  Alex’s Class - Aayan

Libby’s Class - Shayaan

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

CHILDREN

Monday 2oth  May          Blackpool Residential

Tuesday 21st May            Nibble and Natter

Friday 24th May              School closes for
                             half term

Zachary
Charlie.B

Emilia
Phinn

Anna.B
Nicola.T

We are still collecting unused bag straps for
our PECS books and are collecting bottles for
raffle prizes at our upcoming Butterfly Ball.

Any donations will be much appreciated.

Thank you for your continued support!

School closes for half term this Friday,
24th May

and reopens Monday, 3rd June.

Have a great half term everyone!

Wednesday  22nd  May         Family Forum

Monday 3rd June              School reopens
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